Nick J. Mosby, President
Baltimore City Council

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 400 - Baltimore, Maryland 21202
(410) 396-4804 - Fax: (410) 539-0647

MEMORANDUM

To: Celeste Amato
Clerk, Board of Estimates

204 City Hall, 100 N. Holiday Street
Baltimore, MD 21202
Celeste.amato@baltimorecity.gov

From: Council President Nick J. Mosby

Date: November 14, 2023

Re: Board of Estimates Memorandum — Request to Note “No” Votes — November 15,
2023

Based on the final agenda for the Board of Estimates’ November 15, 2023 meeting, I wish to have my “nay”
vote noted on the following items contained on the Board’s routine agenda:

SB-23-13820 — First Amendment to Grant Agreement with Job Opportunities
Task Force

SB-23-13853 — Grant Agreement with The Baltimore Museum of Art, Inc.

SB-23-13951 — Grant Agreement with The United Way of Central Maryland,
Inc.

SB-23-14072 — First Amendment to Grant Agreement with KEYS Empowers, Inc.
SB-23-14073 — MONSE — Greenmount West Community Center Foundation, Inc.

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact my office at (410)
396-4804.



